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You Said : We Did  [image: image2.png]



A number of patients have been asked about a variety of services within our practice, including staff, appointments, safety and how to improve things.

A survey was carried out by Gentoo – Over 2 You – in January/February 2016. Although there was a very positive outcome some patients identified a few responses that needed clarification. There were mainly in relation to appointments accessibility, Staff interaction with patients, waiting area comfort and information and being listened to if needing to air any concerns.

We now have a fully functioning ‘Patient Participation Group’ where we – as patients of the practice meet regularly to discuss/share the good work of the survey and also how we can encourage/share positive changes that we as the service users can be involved in.

There is the opportunity of late appointments and also a TV is soon to be installed in the waiting room.

Please take the time to comment/leave feedback on anything either positive or negative, so we can discuss with the staff on your behalf.

Lets make our survey ‘Special!’
Signed: Your PPG  [image: image3.png]



Additional feedback from practice:

1. Appointments – if you are unable to get an appointment and your request is urgent the GP is happy to see extras on a ‘sit and wait’ basis so please let staff know. Please don’t abuse the service, be sensible, urgent is something that is a new problem and cannot wait till next available appointment.

2. Easier appointments – pre-bookable appointment are always available hopefully at a time and day suitable to you

3. The practice is open to complaints – please ask to see the practice manager or put your complaint in writing to Christina Rayner. We endeavour to deal with complaints within 14 days

4. Everyone likes compliments; let the staff know they have done a good job. Compliments forms are available in the waiting room

5. A PPG has now been established. Would you like to be involved in design and delivery of services? Ask for details

6. Play equipment – unfortunately due to Health and Safety concerns and Infection Control regulations we are only able to offer the play table in the waiting room which is cleaned daily

7. More staff – unfortunately due to being a single-handed GP we have all the staff that we are allowed.

8. Saturday opening / Late appointments – unfortunately at the moment due to being in a Health Centre we are unable to offer Saturday opening but that could change in the future. There is a late surgery every Wednesday 6.30-7.30pm

9. More / Changing posters – we have an obligation to display certain posters so that may be why you feel they don’t change often. These posters are regulated by CQC. If there is anything you would like to see please ask. As for more posters we are limited to where we can display and how/what we can display. I hope this helps, if not please speak to a member of staff.

Signed: The Practice [image: image4.jpg]



